Hiawatha Public Library
Board Meeting 
City Hall Multipurpose Room

March 16, 2010

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. Members present were Jan Bahmann, Travis Christopher, Bonnie Galbraith, Janet Libe, Brenda Powers, and Jeaneal Weeks. 
Jan Bahmann  moved the agenda be approved.  Brenda Powers seconded. Motion carried.

Bonnie Galbraith moved the minutes be approved.  Jan Bahmann seconded. Motion carried
OLD BUSINESS:
 Travis Christopher and Brenda Powers will serve on the policy committee.  Brenda Powers and Bonnie Galbraith will serve on the long range planning committee.  Bonnie Galbraith and Jan Bahmann will serve on the publicity committee.  Janet Libe and Travis Christopher will serve on the budget committee.  Jan Bahmann and Janet Libe will serve on the building and grounds committee.

Brenda Powers reported on the strategic planning meeting that was held on  March 13th.The planning committee worked on a vision for the community and identified how the library can serve the community.
 NEW BUSINESS:

Cedar Rapids, Hiawatha, and Marion library directors got together to discuss county funding to fix the gap between per capita funding for county residents and city residents.
There was an amendment made to the program policy to say that large school groups may not be accommodated at library programs requiring registration.  The library will try to make special arrangements for school groups when asked.
LIBRARIAN’S REPORT:
Circulation is up.  Bonnie Galbraith moved to pay the bills.  Brenda Powers seconded.  Motion carried.
The library is in training for Brain Fuse (a home work help line).

The child’s and adult’s reading programs have finished.  They were a success.

The library will be holding a Spring Cleaning Workshop.
PRESIDENT’S REPORT:  

 No report
Jan Bahmann moved meeting be adjourned.  Travis Christopher seconded.  
Jan Bahmann, Secretary
